From: Steve Leitch <nooak1@comcast.net>
Subject: Fwd: Patio plan for the Town Library
Date: January 5, 2021 at 3:51:19 PM EST
To: Virginia Ayers <vmayers@mac.com>

 


-------- Forwarded Message --------
	Subject: 
	Patio plan for the Town Library

	Date: 
	Tue, 5 Jan 2021 19:20:12 +0000

	From: 
	Michael Breen <mbreen@scituatema.gov>

	To: 
	Nooak1@comcast.net <Nooak1@comcast.net>




To Whom it may concern:

Steve Leitch from Northern Oak Landscape has explained to me the patio plan for the Scituate library. Steve does excellent work and I think
the patio would be a great benefit by having more usable outdoor space. I was also told the maintenance would be included for the first three years.
I hope this project goes through.

Sincerely

Mike Breen
Scituate Highway / Public Grounds
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